
Members of the independent Organisational Review Group will present their interim 

report and recommendations for change to the BMC’s governance and organisational structure. 

Organisational Review Presentation & Area AGM… 

 

…at the BMC Midlands Area Meeting 

This is an important opportunity for members to discuss the group’s findings and provide feedback to 

help shape the final proposals, which will go to a vote at the BMC AGM in April 2018. 

The November meeting is also the Area AGM and will include elections for various volunteer 

roles; the area is  currently seeking a new Chair and Area Youth Co-ordinator. 

Wednesday 22 November 2017 @ 8pm 

Old Edwardians Sports Club, Streetsbrook Road, Solihull, B90 3PE 

community.thebmc.co.uk/midlands 

BMC Midlands area 


